
From: BARR Sarah-Jane 56305 <> 
Sent: 03 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Cc: BURNETT Kim 58803; BULLEY Gavin 15683 
Subject: FW: Totnes Neighbourhood Plan - Consultation on a New Policy: C12 - Former 
Dairy Crest Site 
 

Good morning 
 
Re: Totnes Neighbourhood Plan - Consultation on a New Policy: C12 - Former Dairy 
Crest Site 
 
Thank you for requesting consultation on the above. I would like to advise that the 
police fully support new policy C12 and the redevelopment of the site as detailed in 
the attached Development Brief. 
 
The role of the Police Designing out Crime Officer (DOCO) for Totnes is to review 
the design and layout proposals for new development and provide advice and 
recommendations on designing out opportunity for crime, fear of crime and antisocial 
behaviour (ASB). The review would also take into account the Governments new 
strategy in tackling Violence Against Women and Girls (VAWG), as well as other 
demographics in our communities, and how we can collectively create appropriately 
observed, safe and secure footpaths, cycle routes, streets and public open places.  
Existing pedestrian and cycle routes and links and public accessible space relevant 
to the site, must be carefully considered in the overall design and layout for new 
development, to ensure that they have a purpose and take into account the safety 
and security risks for legitimate users. Such places should be designed so they are 
observed, where possible, and look and feel safe, as this is likely to reduce the fear 
of crime and encourage legitimate use and deter unwanted activities and behaviour. 
 
I hope the above is useful at this stage but please do not hesitate to contact me if I 
can assist further 
 
Kind regards 
 

Sarah-Jane 


